
Welcome to the Master’s 
Programme!
Master's Programme Introduction Schedule -
Coming soon

Dear future Master’s student,

We are very excited to welcome you, and we are 
currently finalising the master’s programme introduction 
for new master’s students.

The schedule will be available here at the beginning of 
August, where you will always be able to find the latest 
version.

The introduction days will take place in the last 
week of August or the first week of September.

We look forward to meeting you and wish you a 
wonderful summer until we see you at the start of the 
semester!


	Slide Number 1

